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Work begins soon on Crooked Creek I-64 
interchange 
 
By Charles Shumaker 
Staff writer 

SCOTT DEPOT — Workers will begin construction late next month to build the 
new and long-awaited Crooked Creek interchange along Interstate 64 just east of 
Teays Valley.

Eventually, the interchange will also connect I-64 to W.Va. 34 between Teays 
Valley and Winfield and finally to U.S. 35.

One entrance ramp at Crooked Creek has been open since last year but the 
remainder of the work was stopped when money ran out.

The new U.S. 35 route won’t be completely finished until at least 2011 but state 
Division of Highways officials believe the I-64 interchange will make a noticeable 
change in traffic congestion.

State bids were awarded recently to the Trumbull Corp. to build the Crooked 
Creek interchange for about $29 million, according to Anthony Carovillano, 
District 1 manager for DOH. The company is based in Pittsburgh and has a St. 
Albans office.

The new interchange will include four I-64 entrance and exit ramps, a new bridge 
over I-64 at Crooked Creek and traffic lanes called a flyover that will allow 
southbound traffic from the future U.S. 35 route to join I-64 traffic without stopping 
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at an intersection.

Initially, the traffic ramps will double as detour routes for I-64 traffic when the 
roadway is closed in coming months during daytime hours, probably 9 a.m. to 3 p.
m., to build the new bridge and demolish the old one.

The current bridge will remain throughout construction so Crooked Creek 
residents can still drive to their neighborhoods.

Carovillano said interchange work will begin by March 28 and will last through 
May 2008.

Also next month, DOH will request bids for the connector route from I-64 to W.Va. 
34 about 2 miles away. Carovillano said the path of the road will be cleared 
between this June and June 2008. Federal money is not currently available to 
actually pave that roadway but Carovillano said it could become available in time 
to have the section paved and open soon after the path is cleared.

“The money for that is not entirely funded right now. But our goal is to get [W.Va.] 
34 to I-64 open as soon as possible,” Carovillano said.

To contact staff writer Charles Shumaker, use e-mail or call 348-1240.
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